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Comments 

 to communicate with  NSW Food Authority regarding the progress 
of their investigation: Contacted on 29/08/2013: “Dear  

Thanks for your email. We are investigating the compliance of this product with the new 
standard under the Food Standards Code Standard 2.9.5  – Food for Special Medical 
Purposes. The product is represented for sale as a food under that standard.  
 
We will soon finalise our investigation to determine whether the product and the various 
modes of advertising is indeed compliant with this Standard 2.9.5. 
 
I am not in the office tomorrow but please call me on my direct line at any other time.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 

  
NSW Food Authority 
 safer food, clearer choices 
6 Avenue of the Americas Newington NSW 2127 | PO Box 6682 Silverwater NSW 1811   
Switch +61 2 9741 4777 | Helpline 1300 552 406 | www.foodauthority.nsw.gov.au  
Direct line  | Fax +61 2 9741 4888 | Mob  

@foodauthority.nsw.gov.au 

I have requested to be kept informed of progress made & of the eventual outcome. 
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Examples of presentations 

<as add required> 
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communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this transmission in error please notify the author immediately and
delete all copies of this transmission.
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